
ST. MARGARET MARY SCHOOL PTO

2022 - 2023 Fast Facts
Welcome back to school St. Margaret Mary families!

Parental involvement improves your child's chances of getting the very most out of any educational

institution and pays you back ten-fold. The St. Margaret Mary School PTO supports our school by

fostering a spirit of school community among parents, faculty and students. This document provides an

overview of the PTO sponsored services, activities, and events we are planning for this year.

We urge you to roll up your sleeves and volunteer to help us! Check the calendar for opportunities to

help and to spend some time with your children. They love seeing you for that extra time and your

positive role model impacts us all. Together we can give our children all they deserve.

OFFICERS: President: Colleen Sanders     Vice President: Shannon Sprow
Treasurer: Leah Booker            Secretary: Tracey Mumma

MEETINGS: Once a month virtually on Zoom from 7:00 to 8:00 on alternating
Tuesdays and Thursdays

ACTIVITIES: Outdoor movie nights at the church, Scholastic book fairs, family donut
breakfasts,  PTO/Parish Golf Tournament, Fall Festival, breakfast with
Santa, Santa Shop, Spring Festival, dance-a-thon Easter egg hunt, and
the school picnic

STUDENT SERVICES: Field trips and transportation, student appreciation lunch, Brunch in
Bethlehem,  8th grade class gift, Valedictorian/Salutatorian awards, and
financial support for assemblies, National History Day, and Science Fair

TEACHER SERVICES: Teacher in-service lunch, snacks and beverages for teachers’ lounge,
teacher appreciation day lunch, teacher conferences, and teacher
supplies

FUNDRAISING: R & K subs and sandwiches, PTO/Parish Golf Tournament, Boosterthon,
and Easter Butter Braids

SCRIP: Save money on your tuition and earn the school money at the same
time through purchasing gift cards with SCRIP!

OUTREACH: Uniform exchange, mentor families, student and family directory, ice
cream socials for new families, promotion of the school, and hot lunch
services

COMMITTEES: Uniform Exchange - Amanda Barnes & Caroline Krall
Scrip Coordinators - Mary Fox, Kristin Moise, & Emily Nordfors
Social Committee - Dana Dwyer
Santa Shop - Gina Crawford
Spring Festival - Open
Fundraising Coordinator - Open
Outreach Coordinator - Meghan Harvey

CONTACT:
Please feel free to contact us at stmmspto@gmail.com with any
questions and to be added to our distribution list.
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